[5 Outlook

Hydroraking spoil removal at 42 Slater Rd

From Tara Mandy <tmandynyc@gmail.com>

Date Thu 3/20/2025 9:58 PM

To  Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us>

Cc  Teddy Frischling <tf@dalton.org>; Land Use <landuse@salisburyct.us>; Russell Conklin <russ.conklin@att.net>

Hi, Abby.

| understand Russ Conklin has kindly sent to you the proposed work description and accompanying
map for our pending hydroraking permit. | am confirming that we will have the spoil pile removed from our
property.

Please let me know if you would like us to be present at the Zoom meeting Monday. We are out of the country, but |
can definitely arrange to log on if that would be helpful.

Many thanks for your help in facilitating the permit.

My best,
Tara



